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TOPIC:  Possible action regarding further interviews of Superintendent Applicants and/or 

 

 Name Finalist(s) for position of Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBMITTED BY:    Stephen Trautmann /Jaime Garcia    OF:  Trautmann & Garcia Law Firm 
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RECOMMENDATION:  

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees take possible action regarding further interviews of Superintendent 

Applicants and/or Name Finalist(s) for position of Superintendent of Schools. 
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